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Paul Steidler is a senior fellow of the Lexington Institute who researches, studies, and discusses 

logistics and technology issues. Since 2017, he has addressed financial and operational policies 

pertaining to the U.S. Postal Service (USPS).  

 

Steidler’s work on USPS has appeared in news outlets like The Washington Post, National 

Public Radio, The Wall Street Journal, Bloomberg, Financial Times, Boston Globe, Miami 

Herald, Los Angeles Times, and The Hill. He strongly warned against enacting the 2022 Postal 

Service Reform Act and USPS’s plans to lengthen mail delivery times starting October 1, 2021.  

 

Mr. Steidler also serves on the U.S. Department of State’s Advisory Committee on International 

Postal and Delivery Services. He has strongly advocated for U.S. policymakers to pursue policies 

at the Universal Postal Union (UPU) so that Americans do not subsidize foreign mail and 

packages. The UPU is comprised of the postal services of more than 190 nations. 

 

In addition to generating issue briefs, Op-Eds, and other analyses, Mr. Steidler has led the 

Lexington Institute’s work to host several conferences about the U.S. Postal Service on Capitol 

Hill. Speakers have come from widely divergent viewpoints, including labor leaders and senior 

U.S. Postal Service officials.  

 

Mr. Steidler is a magna cum laude graduate from Villanova University with a B.A. in Political 

Science and Honors. He resides in Reston, Virginia.  
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